
 

 

SCHOOL NEEDS 

!  1 roll of paper towel 
!  1 Pack of wet wipes 
!  10 glue sticks (not named – Bostik preferred) 
!  2 x Plastic A4 envelope for home reader and notes 
!  A photo of your child in a snap lock bag as a baby, toddler and   a   

family photo (we will return these to you) 
!   Paint shirt 
!  1 box tissues 
! Soft wash soap (for classroom use) 
!  All About Me Book 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

APPROXIMATE COSTS 2018 
(Please note: there may be other costs that might arise and you will be advised in 
your invoices next year) 
 

!  ES1  Excursion to Calmsley Hill City Farm - $35 approx - Term 2 
!  ES1 Excursion  Field of Mars - $30 – approx – Term 3 
!  Life Skills – Term 1 - $45 
!  Athletics – Term 2 - $45 approx 
!  Gymnastics - $45 approx 
!  Anti-Bullying Incursion - March - $5 
!  Sports carnival - $5 
!  End of Year Party Day - $35 approx 
!  Book Week Musical visit- $7 
!  Incursions TBA 
! Aboriginal Cultural Visit - $5 – Term 3/4 
!  Handwriting Book – TBA – (ordered by the school for 2018) 

We look forward to an exciting year ahead and hope you have a 
wonderful holiday. Please bring this equipment as soon as the students 
are in their new classes. 

Leanne Rolls (Assistant Principal Relieving– Early Stage 1)  

& Early Stage 1 Teachers 

Please contact me on leanne.rolls@det.nsw.edu.au if you have any 
further questions. 

TOONGABBIE PUBLIC SCHOOL KINDERGARTEN, 2018 
	

Welcome to Kindergarten at Toongabbie Public School. We are looking forward to a happy and exciting partnership with you and your child.  We would 
appreciate it if all Kindergarten students could bring the following items, CLEARLY LABELLED, and give them to their teachers as soon as possible. 
These supplies will hopefully last for the year however we may need to ‘top them up’ at some stage: 
 
	

 
The children will start school on Monday 5th February 2018 at 9am 
and meet in the school hall. At this time they will be placed into their 
classes. The children will be collected from outside their new classroom 
at 3pm each day. There is plenty of seating outside so you can sit 
down to wait. A list of names will be placed outside each Kindergarten 
room to help you locate your child.  
 
It is also a good idea for the students to have a named jumper, raincoat 
and spare underwear in their bags in case of wet weather or accidents. 
Umbrellas are not allowed at school for safety reasons. 

	


